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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Festival of Knowledge – Thursday 7 March 2024 
 
Year 10 is a crucial time for students and there are a series of events for students and Parents/Carers to 
help them make informed decisions about choices after GCSE examinations.   
 
On Thursday 7 March 2024 there is a Festival of Knowledge taking place at the Norfolk Showground and we 
have been able to secure a time allocation for Year 10 students. There is no cost for this event.  
 
We will be leaving school by coach at 9:00 am and will be returning in time for lunch. Students must wear 
their school uniform.  
 
We expect all Year 10 students to attend the festival, as we believe it is very beneficial for them, and you 
have previously consented for your child/ward to attend trips within a 30-mile radius of the school.  
 
In the meantime, if you need any further details, or you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me by Friday 1 March 2024. My email address is: a_warwick@taverhamhigh.org 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs A Warwick 
Careers Lead 


